
November 2023

1. Youth Skills Training Grant
a. I will be submitting applications to both Graphic Packaging and TNT Industries for

students to participate in a paid internship.
b. Thanks to the Lakes Area Manufacturing Association for their help in providing

this opportunity for our students
2. Ranger Career Pathway Presentations

a. We will again this year be providing Career Pathway Presentations for our
students

b. We listened to student feedback and have change it up a bit though. Instead of
one speaker per month, we are offering one speaker per career pathway for each
month and students will have the opportunity to choose which presentation they
would like to go to.

c. Speakers are regional business owners and their employees. We host our first
one in January.

3. Conferences
a. Conferences went well this year! Teachers saw an average of 27 families, up last

year from 21.
b. THANK YOU to Emma Otterstad and her Culinary Students for catering dinner

for the staff on the first night.
4. Artificial Intelligence and Chat GTP

a. A group of teachers and I will be attending a training on Artificial Intelligence and
Chat GTP on December 6th.

b. We hope to learn how to effectively use and monitor the use of AI in our school
district.

UPCOMING EVENTS:
Dec 1st - End Trimester 1
Dec 6th - AI and Chat GTP
Dec 8th - Quarter 2 Midterm
Dec 11th - Winter Choir Concert
Dec 14th - Site Team Mtg
Dec 18th - Winter Band Concert 7:00
Dec 20th - Staff Development 3:45



Dec 22nd - Jan 1st - Winter Break

Respectfully Submitted,

Jennifer Strom, Principal


